Avon Township Supervisors Special Joint Meeting October 20, 2008

The meeting of the township supervisors was called to order by chairman LeRoy Gondringer, at 8:25pm.

Roll Call: Present; John Merdan, LeRoy Gondringer, Renee Smith. Richard Bresnahan was absent.

Having been present during the planning board meeting, the supervisors were aware of the setback variance details of the Mauderer property.

Motion by Gondringer, seconded by Merdan to approve the variance setback permit for Sue Mauderer. All in favor, motion carried.

In addition, the new septic system rock bed will extend ten feet into the road right of way. This appears to be reasonable use of the property. Motion by Gondringer, seconded by Merdan, to state that the township has no objection to placing the septic rock bed to extend into the road right of way, up to ten feet. All in favor, motion carried.

Motion by Merdan, seconded by Gondringer, to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned by 9:15pm.